ABSTRACT

Since the first nuclear powered submarine (USS Nautilus - 1954) and first commercial nuclear power electrical generation station (Shippingport, PA – 1957) Westinghouse has been the industry leader in the development/evolution of larger and safer commercial nuclear power electrical generation stations.  The early commercial nuclear power plants were typically less than 600 Megawatt electric (MWe) two-loop plants that were “upsized” to 3-loop (750-900 MWe) and then to 4-loop (greater than 1,000 MWe) plants.  As plants were “upsized” the size and complexity of the structures, components and instrumentation grew.  In the late 80’s Westinghouse recognized that a different “simplified” design was needed if nuclear power was to remain and economical source of electricity.  My presentation will discuss why the need for nuclear power continues to exist, difference between the previous generation of plant designs and the new AP1000™, status of current AP1000™ plants under construction, and an overview of the next phase of nuclear energy – Small Modular Reactors (SMRs).

